
Shalfleet Village Hall -  
Bookings’ Report.  

for SHS meeting on 10th March 2023.


Regulars.
Sally’s Wednesday classes are on pause fro a few weeks due to her visiting family in 
Australia. 

The Friday Stay & Play group are well established and have around 9 families attending. 
They only meet during normal school term times.

Jenny’s Thursday evening class is also on pause for next few weeks due to low class 
numbers.


Wedding Hirers.

Thirteen wedding receptions plus one 50th birthday party booked for 2023. Four 
receptions plus two provisional booked for 2024. 

Discontinuing advertising on Bridebook has significantly reduced the number of 
enquiries. I would like to discuss opening up the wedding reception restriction from 
Shalfleet & St.Michael’s only to include Island residents that are holding a small reception 
(40-50 guests) with music only inside the Hall. I would also propose we increase the hire 
charge to £750.


Other Hirers.

WCTI (Wight Psychotherapy Training Institute) start their first of sixteen bookings later 
this month. There have been three birthday parties and a baby shower so far this year.


Church.
The West Wight Mission Community have booked the Hall for Thursday evening on 6th 
April to hold a passover supper. Both Jenny & Benedict have agreed to hold their groups 
on a different day that week.

Jackie, Mark & Myrina hosted a Preparation Day on 4th February for couples getting 
married this year. The committee  provided support and refreshments to make the day a 
great success.


Outreach.

Tuesday Teas attracted 2 people in January, 17 in February and 14 in March.

Lunch Club is currently attracting around 40 guests and a good quantity of takeaways.


I attach;

Weekend Bookings, Regulars Spreadsheet.			 Michael.   8th March 2023


